
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF EXETER 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE APPLICATION 

 
MONDAY, JUNE 3, 2024 

 7:00 P.M. 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing is scheduled to be held before 

the Exeter Town Council for all interested persons during the Regular Meeting of 
the Exeter Town Council, on Monday, June 3, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider the application of  Earl 
Adams, who will host at his address, 300 Hog House Hill Road, Exeter, Rhode 
Island, the Rhode Island National Guard’s Leap Fest, Airborne Soldier 
Competition, on Saturday, August 3, 2024 (Rain date:  Sunday, August 4, 2024) 
from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

 
At the Public Hearing, all interested parties may speak for or against the 

license application. 
 
A forty-eight (48) hour notice is required for persons with sensory 

impairments requiring auxiliary aids by calling 294-2891.  The Exeter Town Clerk’s 
Office is handicapped accessible.   

 
 

          Per Order of the Exeter Town Council, 
               Lynn M. Hawkins, CMC, Town Clerk 
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